
GHANA WATER COMPANY LIMITED  

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
ROAD CLOSURE FOR PIPE LAYING WORKS: SPINTEX ROAD. 

Date: 17th January, 2019 

The Management of GWCL wishes to inform the general public, especially commuters of the Spintex 

Road, that the Manet Junction, close to the Frimps Filling Station on the Spintex Road, will be 

partially blocked from 8pm to 6am on Friday 18th Jan., 2019 and Saturday 19th Jan., 2019 to enable 

GWCL engineers execute an interconnection of pipe lines in the area to improve on water supply to 

Manet, Teshie and surrounding communities. 

The works will involve cutting of the road to lay new pipe lines and connect to the existing 32inch 

transmission line on the motor way. The portion of the road which will be affected will be reinstated 

immediately the work is completed.  

The general public especially residents in the area are assured that, the work will not affect water supply 

to the area. 

The Management of GWCL will like to caution commuters of the road of the danger, and must take 

note and comply with road diversionary signs to avoid any eventualities.  

Management of GWCL regrets the inconvenience to commuters but will appreciate the support of all in 

a bid to serve the Ghanaian population better. 

Management of GWCL apologizes to the public for our inability to execute this project last week. We 

assure all of our commitment this time around, but the support of customers is essential.  

GWCL .... at your service... 

Stanley Martey 

Director of Communications  

0244336180, 0264336180 

 


